Nurses have asked if they can take back their signature from the online union petition.

"But I never signed anything. I just hit submit on a form, and now the union says I am supporting a union election. Can they even do that?" "I thought I was just asking for more information when I submitted the electronic form."

"I had no idea when I scanned the QR code and submitted the form that NNU would use it as evidence that I want a union election."

The decision to take back your signature or withdraw your interest in the union is solely up to you.

If you previously showed interest in a union and now want to withdraw your support:

Simply send an email to the NNU explaining that you are revoking your signature and are no longer supporting the union.



Scan QR CODE for sample language you could use in a message to revoke your signature.



MedStar Good Samaritan Hospital MedStar Union Memorial Hospital

